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I urge a NO vote on SB 916. our businesses, and really, our taxpayers funded jobs, 

cannot handle the financial burden this will cast. Our small businesses are already 

stretched and proven to be ranked bottom in the nation for being small business 

friendly. We, as Oregonians, are top for most taxed state. Our citizens are suffering. 

We need to reel in the government spending and financial burden on Oregonians.  

Please vote NO and don't allow this out of committee. 


